
 

 

March 19, 2018 
 
The Honorable Pat Edwards, Chairman 
Nassau County Board of County Commissioners 
96160 Nassau Place 
Yulee, FL  32097 
 
Dear Commissioner Edwards, 
 
The North Florida TPO is developing the Transportation Improvement 
Program (TIP) for Fiscal Years 2018/2019 through 2022/2023. The TIP 
identifies all publicly funded highway, transit and aviation projects within the 
North Florida TPO area which includes Clay, Duval, Nassau and St. Johns 
Counties.   
 
To increase public involvement in developing the TIP and to inform the  
Nassau County Commission as to the projects planned and programmed for the 
area, I would like to make a brief presentation at your May 16 meeting.  The 
presentation should take no more than 10 minutes and I will gladly answer any 
questions. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Wanda Forrest 
Transportation Planning Manager 
 
 


